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The Georgia Cattlemen’s Foundation have had a busy year. The Georgia Cattle History book is 
coming along nicely. Jackie Kennedy, Author, has been interviewing producers across the state and 
working hard to get the book put together. The plan is to roll out the book at the 2021 Summer 
Conference. This is going to be a publication that we will treasure for years to come. Anyone with any 
pictures or information to include is encouraged to contact the GCA office. 
 
The Foundation has given away over $21,000 in scholarships, over $20,000 to disaster and 
hurricane relief efforts and over $8,000 to support projects with 4-H, FFA and YCC over the last year. 
All donations made to the Foundation are tax deductible. 
 
The Foundation Board is comprised of the GCA Past Presidents. GCFA is a charitable foundation 
established to educate and build leaders and advocates for the cattle industry and to promote the 
history and heritage of this industry in Georgia. 
 
 
 
 
 


